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Team Lead -Compliance 

Kearny Maintenance & OperaƟons 
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Saguila2@SDGE.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 22nd, 2024 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Fadi Daye, P.E.  
Program and Project Supervisor  
Electric Safety and Reliability Branch  
Safety and Enforcement Division  
California Public Utilities Commission  
505 Van Ness Avenue  
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298 
 

Subject: 2024 SDG&E Response to CPUC Eastern Region Transmission Audit 
 
Dear Mr. Daye: 
 
An electric transmission audit of San Diego Gas & Electric’s (SDG&E) Eastern Region was 
conducted by the Electric Safety and Reliability Branch of the California Public Utilities 
Commission (CPUC) staff James Miller and Norvik Ohanian on April 15-19 2024. The table 
below identifies priority level 3 findings your staff captured during their field inspection, and the 
corrective measures SDG&E will take to remedy these findings.  
 
 

CPUC Comment SDGE Comment 
Unauthorized signs were attached to the following poles: 
• Pole No. Z71402 supported an unauthorized sign 
advertising local “handyman services”. 
• Pole No. Z371391 supported an unauthorized sign for 
an automobile dealer 

Patroller was directed to 
remove unauthorized signs on 
Z71420 and Z371391. 

The high-voltage warning band on Pole No. Z30333 was 
damaged. 

Correction of damaged high 
voltage warning band on 
Z30333 will be completed the 
next time crews are working 
on the tie line, not to exceed 
60 months date due from 
April 17, 2024. 
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Items listed in your letter dated May 24th, 2024, have been addressed or are in the process of 
being addressed by SDG&E.  
If you have questions regarding these comments, please do not hesitate to contact myself at 
(619)-751-5256 or at saguila2@sdge.com or Monica Curry at (619) 694-9323 or at 
mcurry@sdge.com  

 
Sincerely,  
Sandra Aguilar 
Team Lead - Substation & Transmission Compliance 
cc. Monica Curry SDG&E, Christian Henderson SDG&E 
 
 

 
 
 

 


